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Dear William,

| wrote to you on 16 April 2013 regarding the outcome of the Speed Limit
Review for the A48 Chepstow Bridge. In my letter | said | would provide an
update in July, when the review was complete.

The speed limit review has now been undertaken and considered pedestrian
usage, accidents and any change in residential development. It has
recommended the current speed limit on the bridge is retained, which Gwent
Police support. My officials will now consider the recommendation in detail.

/5—W C

Bae Caerdydd « Cardiff Bay English Enquiry Line 0845 010 3300
Caerdydd « Cardiff Llinell Ymholiadau Cymraeg 0845 010 4400
CF99 1NA Correspondence.edwina.Hart@Wales.gsi.gov.uk

Wedi'i argraffu ar bapur wedi’i ailgylchu (100%) Printed on 100% recycled paper



